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Safety Guidelines Fall 2020 
 
Hello and Welcome to a new season of dance.  First and foremost I want to 
express my concern of keeping everyone healthy both physically and mentally.  
Remember you must do what you feel is best for your family and be comfortable 
with the guidelines we are setting out. 
 
Before Leaving Home  

1. If your dancer feels sick please stay home. Call the studio to set up a 
Zoom meeting for your dancer’s class time. 

2. Dancers arrive at studio with dancewear under street clothes. 
 
Upon Entering Building  (15 minutes prior to class maximum)  

1. Everyone entering the building must wear a face cover. 
2. Dancer and one parent or guardian must check in at front desk for health 

questions, attendance, newsletters and first hand sanitizer. There is No 
Play area for siblings. 

3. Step away from front counter, place street shoes & street clothes in 
personal bag and put ballet shoes on.  Stand on designated mark with 
personal belongings in hand. Personal face mask should still be on. 

 
Entering Studio 

1. Place personal bags on back of first riser, place personal face mask on 
top of bag, line up by hand sanitizing station and get 2nd hand 
sanitizer. Get studio provided face shield, and proceed to either 
assigned ballet barre spot or designated spot on center floor. 

2. If a dancer needs a tissue or bathroom break during class please use 
bathroom in studio. Quietly take care of business and return to class, 
hand sanitizer always available. 

 



 
 
 
Exiting Studio 

1. Dancers gather personal belongings and go to 2nd studio to meet 
parents and put street clothes back over dancewear.  Face shields need 
to be placed in personal folder before exiting and put personal mask 
back on before leaving building. Hand Sanitizer before leaving building. 

 
Observing Classes 
 This is still an option but will have limitations:  if coming into classroom, a 
face cover must be worn at all times. Once you have entered the studio with 
your dancer, you will need to stay for the entire class. There will be no exiting 
and re-entering. 
 
Viewing dancers on the monitors will be limited. Be aware of others and social 
distance. 
 
 
Picking up dancers 
 All dancers will be dismissed through studio B. Parents will enter the B 
studio from the outside of building (not through the main dance space) There 
will be chairs set up and will be available anytime there are dancers in the main 
studio.  Face covering will be needed to be worn in this area.  Doors are not 
automatic and will need a heavy push. 
 
 
 
Wavier to be signed at studio prior to first class. Parent 

or guardian must come into studio for first class 
 
I acknowledge the contagious nature of the Coronavirus/COVID-19 and that the CDC and many other 
public health authorities still recommend practicing social distancing. 
I further acknowledge that Rachel’s School of Dance has put in place preventative measures to reduce 
the spread of the Coronavirus/COVID-19. 
 
I further acknowledge that Rachel’s School of Dance can not guarantee that I will not become infected 
with the Coronavirus/Covid-19. I understand that the risk of becoming exposed to and/or infected by the 



Coronavirus/COVID-19 may result from the actions, omissions, or negligence of myself and others, 
including, but not limited to, staff, and other clients and their families. 
 
I voluntarily seek services provided by Rachel’s School of Dance and acknowledge that I am increasing 
my risk to exposure to the Coronavirus/COVID-19. I acknowledge that I must comply with all set 
procedures to reduce the spread while attending classes 
 


